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Welcome to the Fall 2009 edition of “The Revivalist”!  You are receiving 

this newsletter because you have used (or considered using) vinyl 

revival! audio conversion services…and we thank you for that!  We 

can‟t imagine why, but if for any reason you don‟t want to receive future 

newsletters, just email us at 1vinylrevival@gmail.com. 

 

A special change of seasons… 

Well, it’s a marvelous night for a moondance 

With the stars up above in your eyes. 

A fantabulous night to make romance 

Neath the cover of October skies. 

      “Moondance” by Van Morrison 

 

“Fantabulous” indeed!  October brings with it the change of seasons and all 

the beauty of leaves turning color, cooler temperatures and the hint of rain.  

If you‟re like me, you spend more time indoors, maybe cranking up the 

fireplace for the first time in a long while.  It‟s a perfect time to pull out 

those special records you haven‟t listened to lately…jazz and acoustic 

platters are especially enjoyable this time of year.  And of course, let us 

know if you want to convert any to CD‟s, so you can enjoy them all year 

long! 

 



 

 

New Website and twitter! 

I‟m thrilled to let you know that Vinyl Revival! will be launching its 

new website in a couple of weeks!  The web address will be: 

www.vinrev.com.  Currently we are in the programming/testing phase for 

the site and are shooting for a November 6
th

 launch date.  I‟ll be sending out 

a special email to let you know when the site goes “live”.  If I do say so 

myself, the website is really cool…it‟ll be fun, colorful, and interactive.  

You‟ll be able to listen to audio samples of our work, easily send details of 

your next project, and download previous newsletters.  Expect a couple of 

surprises as you poke around the site!  

Here‟s a shot of the home page: 

 

http://www.vinrev.com/


 

By the way, you can now follow us on Twitter…our account name is 

“vinylrevival”.  It‟s a great way to find out the latest cool project we‟re 

working on, links to favorite websites, and “Twitter only” specials.  Also 

note that our official email address when our website launches will be: 

1vinylrevival@gmail.com. 

 

Here comes santa claus! 

Hard to believe that Christmas is right around the corner…it seems like the 

seasonal stuff hit the stores in September!  So I guess it‟s not too early to 

start thinking about your gift list, and vinyl revival!  is ready to 

help.  We can create a custom CD with your special person‟s favorite songs, 

and can even do a personalized insert of a photo scanned from their family 

album!  We just did a really cool CD that was recorded from old 

“homemade” 78‟s…here‟s what the cover looks like: 

 



 

Now, if you don‟t want to go to that much trouble, or you have no idea what 

kind of music they like, you can give them a vinyl revival! gift 

certificate!  They are available in any dollar amount you choose, and can be 

emailed or “snail-mailed” to your lucky gift recipient.  All we need is the 

amount, who it‟s for, and where to send it…and you can cross off one more 

person on your Christmas list this year! 

 

Full color labels 

We now offer the option of full color glossy labels for your CD conversion 

projects.  It actually takes us less time to create them vs. the half hour to 

laser etch the colored LightScribe disks, so the cost is the same either way.  

Just let us know how you want „em, and we will do it! 

 

That‟s it for this edition--remember to look for our “website email” 

announcement in the next couple of weeks.  Until next time… 

Stay revived!  

 

Mike Tubbs 

Vinyl Conversion Wizard 

Vinyl revival! 


